
Minutes Update from the Cancelled Meeting of 29 September 2021 

Unfortunately, September was a busy month for all of us on the Commission, and availability was 

further restricted due to illness, thus the need to cancel our usual meeting.  Prior to our scheduled 

meeting, we had scheduled other meetings in preparation; however, for various reasons, they too were 

cancelled, so the necessary preparation for the meeting on the 29th couldn’t be completed – basically, 

September was a lost month, and everything has been moved forward to October. 

The Commission has several important projects either in the planning phase or in various stages of 

completion, and these issues require input from all of our Commission members moving forward.  All 

relivent September agenda items will be moved to the October meeting. 


